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19th July 2016  
Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhienni

End of Year School Report

· If you would like to discuss your child’s report, please can you make an appointment

· Mr Williams will be available in school on Wednesday 20th July, 7.45am – 4.30pm.

· Mrs Meaden will be available on Wednesday 20th July from 1pm – 5pm.

· Many thanks to those who have already returned the acknowledgement slip.

Disco

Please can all outstanding payments of £4 for the disco last Friday been sent in by Wednesday, thank you.
Payments

Please can all outstanding payments for school dinners, music tuition, snack, trips & after school club be sent in by Wednesday, thank you.

Stay Safe

We have been contacted by ‘Tarmac’ on behalf of the national water safety forum, asking us to pass on information to families regarding the dangers of quarry lakes.  A quarry lake can be extremely cold even on a hot summer’s day – you could die from ‘cold shock’ in less than 2 minutes.  Shock can cause you to gasp and drown immediately or can lead to hypothermia causing finger stiffness (making it difficult to climb out), reduced co-ordination (making it difficult to swim/tread water), and general muscle weakness.

It is impossible to help yourself.

Every year, young people are killed or seriously injured in the UK’s quarries. 
Don’t be one of them –Stay safe .... stay out of them.
Water in both active and disused quarries can be dangerous

· Deep water may contain hidden currents or submerged plants which can drag you under.

· Submerged abandoned machinery  and rocks which you can injure yourself on if jumping in.

· Under water ledges/recesses where you can become trapped

· Dead animals/excrement causes disease.

· Pollution/rubbish causing eye and skin irritations, stomach problems, fungal infections and rashes.

· Poisonous/toxic algae

Please share this information – 

Tell a friend. Save a friend. 

Visit the campaign Facebook page – 

Stay Safe, Stay out of Quarries

Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir

Janet Meaden, Headteacher
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St Mary’s Nercwys Voluntary Aided


Primary School


Village Road


Nercwys


Mold, Flintshire


CH7 4EW


Tel:01352 752654





Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:head.nercwysva@flintshire.gov.uk" �head.nercwysva@flintshire.gov.uk�


Website: � HYPERLINK "http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com" �http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com�


Headteacher – Janet Meaden BA Hons
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